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CHURCH OPENING AND MASS TIMES 

 
 Sunday Mass times are 9.30am (Bi-Lingual) 

and 11.00am. Weekday Masses are Monday/ 
Tuesday/Wednesday/Friday & Saturday at 
10.00am. There is no mass on Thursdays  

 N.B. all weekly mass intentions must be 
booked no later than Wednesday of the       
previous week in order to be included in the 
mass intentions list and in our newsletter.  

~~~~~~~ 
For the convenience of parishioners and visitors 
who don’t carry cash, a separate Tap and Go  
device has been installed beside Our Lady’s   
Statue for candles and parish contributions   
only.  Contributions to the parish can also be 
made through the ‘Donate’ button on the parish       
website: www.glasnevinparish.ie.  
 
The Tap and Go machine at the back of the 
church is to facilitate those who wish to contrib-
ute to the First and Second collections only, 
First & Second collection donations can also be 
made through the website. 
 
 
 

   

Family Offering Donation €480  1st Collection €640 Share €280 - 

thank you for your generous support 

Mass Intentions: 
  
Sunday 13/11 
   
  09.30am Rita Costello (R/D) 
     Phil McCarrick (R/D) 
  11.00am George Rice (1A) 
     Geraldine Callaghan (R/D) 
     John Neville (R/D) 
     Florrie O’Connor (R/D) 
 
Monday 14/11 
  10.00am Nóirín de Buis (R/D) 
     Special Intention 
 
Tuesday 15/11 
  10.00am Roisín O’Neill (R/D) 
     Special Intention 
 
Wednesday 16/11  
  10.00am Patrick & Ellie Kenny (A) 
 
Friday 18/11 
  10.00am Con Barter (R/D) 
 
Saturday 19/11 
  10.00am Nuala Feehan (MM) 
 
    
 

The Parish Office is now located downstairs in the    
Parish Centre, access is through the side door 
around from the main entrance.   The office opening 
hours are Mon/Tues/Wed from 9.30– 3.000.   
Ph: 018379445 email:  
ourladyofdoloursparish@gmail.com 
 

 
 

 

COFFEE MORNINGS  
Coffee mornings are now taking place every Tuesday 

morning following the Mass and the Rosary in our 
new meeting room (Old Parish Office).  All welcome. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The next meeting of the Parish Pastoral Council takes 
place on Monday 14th November at 7.00pm 

Anam Cara North Dublin, the organisation that        
supports bereaved parents, is holding a Parent       
Evening for bereaved parents on Wednesday 16th   
November at 7:15pm in the Hilton Hotel, Malahide 

Rd, Northern Cross, Dublin, D17 Y924. This event 

is free and open to all bereaved parents regardless of 
the age your child died, the circumstances of their 
death, or whether their death was recent or not. Please 
contact us on info@anamcara.ie or 085 2888 888 for 
any queries. 

 
 
 
 
Christmas Novena of Masses and Parish Christmas 
Cards are now available from Parish Office / Sacristy 

 
 
 

Remembrance Tree 
 
Our Remembrance Tree is now located at the top of 
the Church.  We invite you to write the name of a 
deceased loved one(s) on the tags provided and 
place it on the tree.  If you are unable to attend the 
Church but would like to have a name(s) included 
on the Tree, please contact the Sacristy/Office. 

 
 
 

The Christmas Schedule of Services Card and 
Christmas Dues envelopes will be available early 

next week from the back of the Church. 
We will have bundles by street also for delivery.  

We would really appreciate if anyone can take and 
deliver their road or surrounding roads for us.  This 
helps us greatly to get the information to as many 

parish households as possible 
Thank you for your help 

 
 
 
 

Next Sunday 20/10 at the 11.00am Mass, we once 
again welcome the children from our Parish Schools 
who are preparing for the sacrament of First Penance 
and First Holy Communion as part of the Grow in 
Love preparation programme.  We welcome their 

families also.   

A Prayer for the Month of the Holy Souls 
 

In these days when we look back 
Upon generations of the mercy of God, 

Brilliantly lit in those who came before us, 
I like to think, too, 

Of the mercy that will stretch beyond us. 
We have laid so many to rest this year 
That our grief is ever present with us, 
But so, likewise, are our loved ones— 

The paths they walked, the prayers they prayed 
for us. 

May we realize, too, that someday 
We also will live on earth only in memory, 
Carried in the hearts of those who loved us. 

In remembering our death, may we move through 
each day 

With tenderness, with gentleness, 
With love strong enough to stretch that thin veil 

Between heaven and earth into transparency. 
May we light the candles that will brighten the 

lives 
Of those who will come after us. 

And may we always recognize this truth: 
That the goodness of God 

Is matched only by its might, 
Ever transcending both life and death. 

Amen. 
         Cameron Bellm 

 
    

 
 

ARCHDIOCESE OF DUBLIN 

SHARE APPEAL SUNDAY 

 
Share Appeal Sunday takes place this weekend 
November 12/13, highlighting the important work 
that is funded by the weekly collection. 
 
The Share Newsletter and Archbishop Farrell’s  
letter for Share Appeal Sunday can be read via the  
noticeboard at back of Church and at https://
dublindiocese.ie/share2022/  
   
 

Many thanks to all those who helped with the delivery 
of Altar List of the Dead envelopes to parishioners.  
Your help is greatly appreciated. 

 
 
 
Glasnevin Tolka Dots Choir are looking for new  
members to join them, the group meet every Thursday 
in the Parish Centre 7-9pm.  All Welcome.   
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